
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Good news!  Effective October 5, 2022, the General Service Office will reopen to 
visitors Wednesday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., marking the first phase of the 
reopening process. This also includes reinstituting the Friday 11:00am AA meeting. 
 
Please note that the health and safety of visitors and staff are top priorities. During this 
initial period, all visitors must wear a facial covering throughout their stay. We ask that 
individuals refrain from visiting if they have symptoms of COVID-19, have been 
diagnosed with COVID-19 within the past 14 days, or have been in close contact with 
someone infected with or experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 within the past 14 days.  
 
Please also note that in accordance with building policy, all visitors must register in 
advance to gain access to the building. Accordingly, we strongly recommend that 
individuals contact us prior to their visit so that we can enter them into the building’s 
security system.  In addition, groups of 10 or more must contact us ahead of time to 
schedule their visit so that we can best prepare for their time at the General Service 
Office.  
 
We will continue to update this page with any revised information regarding our phased 
reopening status and safety guidelines, based on guidance from public health 
authorities. 
 
Schedule Your Visit to GSO 
For more information about scheduling your visit, email us at gsotours@aa.org 
or call 212-870-3430. 
 
For Meeting Guide App (header) 
 
The General Service Office reopens to visitors on October 5, 2022, Wednesday through 
Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
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